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WHOLE SCHOOL COLOUR RUN

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re:  Whole School Colour Run

As a school we would like to invite children, parents and family members to sign up to our colour run on Tuesday 16th July 2024
starting from 12:30pm. 

This event is to help raise funds for future trips, events and visits in the coming academic year. We have already received some
kind cash donations to help sponsor the purchase of more paint, raffle prizes, cake donations and Sam’s Cider will be present at
the event. If anyone is able to donate anything or help spread the word for any sponsorship/donations please contact admin by
emailing admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk at your earliest convenience. Thank you to you all for your continued support, we are
unable to run these events without you! 

For all participants whether children, parents or family members of the run/walk there will a £5 entry fee per person for all ages.
Unfortunately, without payment there will be no participation in the event itself. However, there will be cash stalls for everyone to
include:

Raffle with some fantastic prizes from various attractions and more.
Cake stall with cakes made in school and donated.
Various 20p and 50p games.
Splash the teacher.
Sam’s Cider available for adults.
Choir performances.

On the day, all participants are advised to wear plain white t-shirts to make the paint stand out. There is a process which allows
the paint to remain on the t-shirt following the event. Additionally, all participants are advised to wear sunglasses or some form of
eye protection throughout the event. Suitable footwear for walking/running on multiple surfaces is required. Any colourful
accessories are allowed to really bring some colour to celebrate our academic year as a school community.  

Due to us needing to get the paint order as accurate as possible we do have a tight turnaround to gain participation numbers for
this event. Therefore, if you could reply through gateway indicating the names of who is participating and full payment by
Thursday 20th June 2024. 

Kind regards,

Winkleigh Primary School
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Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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